
 

 

Removal of house at 28 Wights Rd. 

 

The Town of Deer Lake is requesting quotes on removal of house located at 28 

Wights Road, Deer Lake, NL. Quote will include price to remove all debris of 

house and shed, tipping charges at landfill and backfill to fill basement of house.  

All work must be completed before September 4, 2023.  For more information 

can call David Thomas at 709-635-2451. Sealed tender will be received at the 

Town Office up to August 9, 2023 before 3:00p.m.  

Please direct tenders to: 
David Thomas Director of Public Works 

“House removal DL-02-2023” 
Town of Deer Lake 

34 Reid’s Lane 
Deer Lake NL A8A 2A2 

 
HIGHEST OR ANY TENDER RECEIVED NOT NECESSARILY ACCEPTED 

 

 


